
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 364 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee, I am 

here to introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 364 – Anne Arundel County – Board of 

Education – Parent’s Right to Challenge Curriculum Act.  

 

Senate Bill 364 would authorize a parent or guardian to sponsor, sign, and circulate a petition to 

challenge the use of certain curriculum taught in Anne Arundel County Public Schools. The bill 

would establish requirements for petitions, public hearings, a vote, and public notices of 

processes and hearings. 


